


DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.2386/2/2018/			                                          21st March, 2018
Shri. Hardeep Singh, 
r/o- D-8, House No.8067, 
Vasant Kunj, 
New Delhi-110070, 



		The Delhi Medical Council examined an email of Shri. Hardeep Singh, r/o- D-8, House No.8067, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070, forwarded by the Govt. of NCT. of Delhi against Dr.  P.K. Gupta, 248-A, First Floor, Opp. Vasant Vihar, DTC Depot, Rama Market, Munirka, New Delhi-110067.
	On perusal of the email,  the Delhi Medical Council observed that the complaint(e-mail) is unsigned, besides the complaint appears to emanate from the statements made by a doctor before a criminal court, therefore, unless the court or investigating agencies created under the criminal jurisprudence give any adverse findings against registered medical practitioner, it will not be appropriate for Delhi Medical Council to examine complaints of such nature.

Matter stands disposed


 (Dr. Girish Tyagi)
Secretary 
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